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7 June 2016
Excellency,

Further to your letter of 13 April 2016 I have the honour to send you herewith, in my
capacity as Acting President of the Industrial Development Board of UNIDO, the input to be
submitted to the United Nations High-level Political Forum (HLPF) on Sustainable Development

2016.

The Enlarged Bureau of the Board considered the attached text and provided its guidance.

I trust that this substantive input will be a valuable contribution to the synthesis report
presented to the HLPF and its forthcoming deliberations, and we look forward to seeing our points

reflected.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Song Young-wan
Acting President of
the Industrial Development Board

His Excellency

Mr. Oh Joon
Permanent Representative of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations

President of the Economic and Social Council
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New York
United States of America
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